
Del Norte LAFCo Public Hearing Notice  
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Monday January 24, 2022 at 4 p.m. Del Norte LAFCo will hold 
public hearings on the following items: 

• Municipal Service Reviews and Sphere of Influence Updates for Klamath Area Community 
Services Districts  

• Application from Hunter Valley Community Services District to activate park and recreation 
powers within District boundaries. 

 
Due to the ongoing COVID-19 issues, the Governor of the State of California has issued Executive 
Order N-29-20 and Order N-25-20 establishing social distancing measures and suspending provisions 
of the Brown Act. For this reason, the meeting will be held via ZOOM videoconference; public access 
and participation will be available telephonically and electronically; instructions to participate remotely 
will be provided in the meeting agenda that will posted on the Del Norte LAFCo website at least 72 
hours prior to the meeting (https://www.delnortelafco.org/agendas-meetings-2022 ). 
 
PLEASE SUBMIT ANY PUBLIC COMMENTS AHEAD OF TIME IF AT ALL POSSIBLE. Please 
send comments to eo@delnortelafco.org. and limit your comment to 3000 characters. Your comment 
will be read aloud during the public comment period. Please submit only one comment per agenda item 
and only one general public comment. Comments may also be mailed to Del Norte LAFCo, 1125 16th 
Street Suite, 202 Arcata, CA 95521. Written comments must be received by 2 p.m. Monday January 24, 
2022.  
 
Please visit delnortelafco.org to review the meeting agenda prior to the meeting. For more information 
email eo@delnortelafco.org  or call (707) 825-9301. 
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